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Bowden (King), Anissa

From: Morrow, Matt on behalf of CityClerk
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 2:16 PM
To: Beaudry, Jacqueline
Cc: Bowden (King), Anissa
Subject: FW: Environmental Commission Application

 
 
From: Allison Skinner [mailto:allisonjskinner@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 2:00 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Environmental Commission Application 

 
Hi Jacqueline, 
 
I am vice chair of the city's Environmental Commission, and we had a commissioner resign this morning 
(Benjamin Muth). So we have a vacancy, and I'd like to send the application to a potential replacement. Should 
I just direct the applicant to the form on the City's website? Once the application is submitted, do you send it to 
the Council representatives on the Environmental Commission (Chip Smith and Jason Frenzel)? 
 
 
Thanks! 
 
 
-- 
Allison Skinner 
(734) 358-5255 
allisonjskinner@gmail.com 


